


Attention SENIORS!  Tech will visit 

during 4th period in the Distance 

Learning Lab Wednesday.  If you 

are UNDECIDED about your plans 

after graduation then you should 

attend this final info session! 



Talent Show

Thursday

Sign-ups are outside the choir 

room door. Come and share 

your talent!

Email Mrs. Tanner with 

questions



French Club will be hosting their 

LAST meeting of the school year on 

Monday, May 7th in room 214. We 

will be celebrating the end of the 

school year as well as introducing our 

new leaders for French Club! Come by 

and enjoy a sweet treat! 



Attention Seniors:  What are your 

plans after graduation?  Need help 

paying for college & Rent?  Be part 

of a great team at the Kroger 

Cincinnati Fresh Center.  Apply 

online @ jobs.kroger.com.  For More 

information see the flyer in the 

library window.



Congrats to the concert choir for 

their outstanding performances at 

state qualifying at Frankincense 

Central. The choir received gold on 

singing and sight reading and 

earned with distinction from their 

judges.



If you ordered prom 

pictures you may pick 

them up in Mrs. 

Gilmour's room before or 

after school.


